
Subject: Re: Preparation of PAD file for Ultimate++
Posted by yeohhs on Fri, 03 Nov 2006 13:04:01 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It depends. The Company details could be a person's name if the person who owns the software
and its author are the same person.

If Ultimate Development owns Ultimate++ then it should be used otherwise we just need to put the

Best Regards,
Yeoh
--
P.S. I prefer to put a company name. Some users find it comforting that the software is supported
by a company. Later you can even use this PAD file to direct users to your U++ consulting work. 
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